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BUSMTG-2023-01 Just application of meeting laws, supersedes TN 
248623 

BUSMTG-2023-01 Just application of meeting laws, supersedes TN 248623  
 

Linda Barrera, Chief Counsel of the Energy Commission, I believe these meeting issues 
can be corrected immediately to thereby provide the commission a more 

comprehensive record.  
 
Steve Uhler  

sau@wwmpd.com 

Additional submitted attachment is included below. 



BUSMTG-2023-01 Just application of meeting laws

Linda Barrera, Chief Counsel of the Energy Commission,

Perhaps you should talk with Kourtney Vaccaro as to my role in the 
commission making available a business meeting docket for the 
public's written comments. I believe Kourtney Vaccaro may tell you 
she thanked me for notifying the commission of the missing docket.

Perhaps you are aware that prior to April 5, 2019 a docket was not 
provided for the public's written comments in proceedings the 
commission refers to as business meetings?

Perhaps you are aware that meeting minutes were not made a record in 
a docket for proceedings that are business meetings prior to November
14, 2019. Only 34 meeting minutes filed since November 14, 2019. 

Where are the signed minutes that shall be original evidence of 
actions taken at any meeting, including text of any resolutions 
adopted, prior to November 14, 2019? 

My effort now is to ensure the public is not burdened with addition 
tasks in providing comments in a proceeding that is a business 
meeting.

I will now begin to list some public commenting issues, starting with
easy to execute topics because there are existing laws to which you 
say you observe.

(1) Ensure everyone understands what a proceeding is and what timely 
filing of documents in a proceeding that is a business meeting is 
pursuant to 20 CCR subsection 2552(b) Definitions, and subsection 
1208(a) Filing of Documents.

(2) Ensure pursuant to 11125.7(a) GOV-ARTICLE 9. Meetings 11120-
11133, that proceedings that are business meetings provide an 
opportunity for members of the public to directly address the state 
body on each agenda item before or during the state body's discussion
or consideration of the item.

(4) Ensure pursuant to Section 2556(g), the public adviser's duties 
to formally introduce public participants to the commission are 
achieved.

I believe these meeting issues can be corrected immediately to 
thereby provide the commission a more comprehensive record. 

Steve Uhler
sau@wwmpd.com


